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469-948-3120  • 214-543-6717 
stameya@lisd.net  From the office of the Student Activities Director 
 
 

 
August 1, 2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to notify you and invite you to participate in Lewisville High School’s 
Homecoming Parade.  The parade will begin at 6:00p.m. on Wednesday, October 2, 
2019 with our Community Pep Rally at City Hall beginning directly after the parade 
around 7:15p.m.  If you would like to join us with a float or car in the parade, please 
contact me by Wednesday, September 25. 
 
Several Lewisville roads will be closed and we do not want this to be an inconvenience 
to you or to your business, so we are giving notice so you aren’t caught off guard.  We 
have been issued a permit by the City Council and the Lewisville Police Department. 
 
We hope you will join us for the parade.  We are celebrating our 122nd year of Farmer 
Pride and will have over 100 participants, so it will be fun for all.  If you own a 
business in the Old Town area, we hope you will consider decorating or putting signs 
in your stores about the parade.  We will be playing the MacArthur HS Cardinals. 
 
Lewisville High School will not be selling anything to the public so if you would like 
to help promote your business, please do so!  
 
On the back of this letter is the parade route and information that I hope will help you 
in your planning.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  My e-mail 
is stameya@lisd.net or my direct line at LHS is 469-948-3120.  If you have an 
emergency, my cell is 214-543-6717.  We hope to see you there! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Allison A. Stamey  
Student Activities Director/Leadership Teacher 
 
 



 


